
Hi Juniper, 

 

I hope you are all staying safe and well and managing to keep busy. 

Hopefully you have been working well on all the work you have been 

given. I am looking forward to seeing some of your work on Biomes 

and finding out some of the interesting facts you have found out. 

Towards the end of this week, we will be sending out some new 

work.  

 

Both myself and Mrs Howlett have been keeping busy. Like lots of 

you, I have had to find new ways to communicate with friends and 

family. On Saturday I used Zoom to join lots of friends in a quiz. For 

one question I had to dress up as Sonic the Hedgehog! I also took 

part in the ‘clapping for the NHS’ event last Thursday. It was so nice 

to hear so many people supporting our doctors and nurses at this 

time. I have also noticed when I have gone out for walks, lots of 

people have put posters in their windows to show their thanks to all 

the doctors and nurses who are helping us at the moment. Perhaps 

this is something some of you might like to do over the next week. 

Mrs Howlett messaged me to say she has been busy doing 

gardening. Like me, she said how much she is missing you and she is 

helping out in school on Thursday and Friday this week. She also said 

she has had fun jet washing the patio.  

 

It would be good to hear from a few more of you by e-mail. Please e-

mail the school office who will then pass your e-mails to me. Let me 

know what you are doing and you can always ask questions which I 

will respond to. If you have read any interesting books or watched 

any interesting programmes, I can then include your suggestions 



either in this letter or on the website. With lots of spare time, I am 

sure any book suggestions would be greatly appreciated.  

 

I hope you all stay safe and well. Remember to keep being kind and 

patient to others in your household.  

 

All the Best, 

Mr Tinsley and Mrs Howlett.    


